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Re: Urgent Letter from King Livestock Ranches and Nature Farms Corp.
1 message

Alexander Carlos <alexander_b_carlos@yahoo.com> Mon, Oct 16, 2023 at 9:30 AM
Reply-To: Alexander Carlos <alexander_b_carlos@yahoo.com>

To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: Adrian Carlos <afc8819@yahoo.com>

Dear Jezeth,

Thank you for your prompt reply . However our letter is an urgent matter that doesn't concern LPDD.The issue is squating
and forcible occupation of peasantes. The matter should be acted upon by the RED because of its urgency. Kindly
forward our letter to our RED thanks

Regards
Alexander B. Carlos

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 11:21 am, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Licenses, Patents and Deeds Division (LPDD) for review and
appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com /
sarcpodi@gmail.com

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number E-2023-117289.
To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO

Mathematician Aide |

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 1:12 PM Alexander Carlos <alexander_b_carlos@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear All,

Please see attached letter from our company King Livestock Ranches and Nature Farms Corp.
Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this electronic mail.

Very truly yours,
Alexander B. Carlos
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